SUMS report to AUS for January 10th 2016

- -No meeting since December 1st, first meeting of 2016 scheduled for the 18th
- -Last December several successful final exam tutorials were organized by SUMS (revenue \$210, expenses \$40).
- -SUMS held an apparel sale in November; students could submit designs to a design contest and order several clothing items with the winning design printed on them. During December the order shipped and students received all of their clothing during this time.
- -The current position of VP-External-Science is vacant. We are in the process of interviewing interested applicants and will make a decision before the first SUS meeting.
- -In late November SUMS held the annual Awkward Mixer along with the physics and computer science departments. We estimate about 300-400 students showed up. Event was held at Thompson House. Small after party at Peel Pub
- -Working on procuring funding for improving the SUMS lounge (located in Burnside Hall). We are getting new office chairs; couch covers, and some new computers from CTF by popular request. We also have created a post on the official McGill SUMS facebook page dedicated to taking requests for further improvements.
- -Last year the Edward Rosenthall Mathematics library was removed. SUMS received a large portion of the books as a donation. We do not have space to save them all so we will try and organize a way for math students to come and choose which books we would like to keep and they will be available in the SUMS lounge. This will happen sometime this semester and thorough planning has not yet begun.